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The United States Chargé d'Affaires
to the Under-Secretary of State for External Aifairs of Canada

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Ottawa, January 17,

Dear Mr. Robertson:
Your letter of Noyember 25, 1943, granting under certain conditi

request to construct and operate radio broadcasting stations in Nortl
Canada was forwarded immediately to Washington.

We have now been authorized to say that the stipulations made
Canadian Government are acceptable to the United States War Depi

Yours sincerely,


